
6th January 2021 

Dear Parents, 

I hope that you and your families are keeping well. 

We find ourselves once again in a situation where schools cannot re-open due to the current 

level of COVID-19 in the community.  Children will be engaging in online learning from 

Monday, 11th January.  All children have their code for Seesaw and have been completing 

pieces of work on Seesaw since our return to school in September. 

We are organising for the distribution of books at the end of this week.  Please look at the 

timetable below for the times for collection. 

Thursday, 7th January 

12.30pm – 1.45pm 6th Classes and Siblings 

2pm – 3.15pm 5th Classes and Siblings 

 

Friday, 8th January 

10.30am – 11.30am 4th Classes and Siblings 

11.30am – 12.30pm 3rd Classes and Siblings 

12.45pm – 2pm 1st / 2nd Classes and Siblings 

2pm – 3pm Junior / Senior Infants and Siblings 

 

One adult should collect for each child.  Children should not come to the school for the 

collection of boxes of books.  Please wear a mask when you come onto school premises.  The 

gate from Railway Street will be open as an entrance and the gate to Leighsbrook Lane will be 

open as an exit.  You may drive into the car park to collect books.  Please exercise social 

distancing on the school premises.  We ask you to leave the school premises immediately 

after collecting books. 

I look forward to seeing you over the next few days.   

Kindest regards,   Ann Murphy 


